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Dear Mr.NNENE:

This letter is in reply to your correspondence of February 21, 1974,
in which you requested that the Consumer Product Safety Commiasion
advise you as to whether JMNNENNMN" a type of hanger hook sold by
ona of your clients, complies with the Consumer Product Safety Act. The
reagon for thia request i{a that your client's {nsurance conmpany has
asked for a statement that the advertising material accurately describes
the product and its performance and complies with tha Consumer Product
Safety Act. ’

We are unable to offer any advice in regard to the insurance
company'a request for a statement that the advertising material accurately
describes the product and its performance.

Insofar as a statement that the product complies with the Consumer
Product Safety Act 13 concerned, although the Commission may promulgate
consumer product safety standards for conaumer products, it has not
promulgated any standard applicable to NN’ 2s of this date.
Thus, there 1s no regulation under the Consumer Product Safety Act
pertaining to the edvertising material which accomparies this particular
product,

Wa trust that this information 1s helpful to you. Please let me
know 1f I may be of further assistance,

Sincerely,

Michael A. Browm
General Counsel
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